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Trible Library Archive <archive@cnu.edu>

Fwd: Recent Events 
1 message

Trible Library Archive <archive@cnu.edu> Fri, Jan 28, 2022 at 9:30 AM
To: Trible Library Archive <archive@cnu.edu>

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu> 
Date: Tue, Apr 10, 2012 at 12:15 PM 
Subject: Recent Events 
To: employees <employees@cnu.edu>, faculty <faculty@cnu.edu> 

Recently I learned that university employees, acting on their own initiative, removed copies of The Captain’s Log from newspaper
distribution stands.  When a senior university official was notified of this action, he ordered that the newspapers be found and returned
immediately. 

 

This action was taken by young employees who love CNU and were concerned that a newspaper article would create a bad
impression for visiting prospective students.  Their actions were inappropriate and they will be disciplined in accordance with
university procedures.  The University will not comment further on these personnel matters. 

 

The Captain’s Log is free to write anything it pleases and CNU fully respects the freedom of the press.  The University expressly
condemns this conduct and these actions do not reflect the custom, policy or practice of the University.

--  
President 
Christopher Newport University 
1 University Place 
Newport News, VA 23606 
Phone: 757-594-7001 
e-mail: ptrible@cnu.edu 
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